
I want to push for support of this bill as a way to equalize and promote practitioners of the BIPoC community in becoming licensed.  
We have a significant underrepresentation of BIPoC therapist, which I believe is a direct reflection of the systems of oppression that 
have historically and currently maintain power for white therapists and institutional racism.  This bill is a step toward deconstructing 
those systems and supporting racial justice.


